EXRIBIT 1

Our committee which was appointed February 8 to study

the thamily guns, has met rormally on a biweekly basis

at Ilion beginning on February 16. Our third meeting

was held last Friday, March 16. This study is complex
because it has a very large number of possible alternatives.
Vet're making progress, however. The significant variables
and the viable alternatives are beginning to come™into
focus, and we anticipate meeting the objective of having
fiém recommendﬁtions for the May Operatlons Commiitee

meeting.
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‘ﬁr intangibles. We're also taking into account

D dépabilities as well as the time and cost penalties

should we change the current R&D schedules. And, obviously,

we're taking into account Production's ability to absorbd

the new lines into what wlll be the then-current productien.
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